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PLANNING BOARD AGENDA 
SPECIAL Meeting: October 26, 2021 – 6:00PM 

City Council Chambers, 60 Court Street 
 

The State/Cities last remaining face covering requirement, which only applies to indoor pre K-12 

schools and childcare settings, just ended on June 30, 2021. However, Maine CDC will continue 

to recommend, though not require, that unvaccinated people – including those under 12 who are 

not yet eligible for a COVID vaccine – wear face coverings indoors. The State of Maine, Civil 

Emergency ended on June 30, 2021.  

1. ROLL CALL:  

2. PUBLIC HEARING/RECOMMENDATION TO COUNCIL: Comprehensive Plan Chapter 
2: Future Land Use Plan. (Draft Mapping & Zoning Updates) 

3. ADJOURNMENT: 

Next Planning Board Meeting is on November 09, 2021 


